
Testimony in opposition of HB 3036: 
 
I am a resident of Klamath Falls, Oregon. I am mother of a three year old daughter who attends a private 
preschool and stepmother to two sons who attend a public elementary school.  
 
I strongly oppose Bill 3063, which would eliminate non-medical vaccination exemptions for school 
children in Oregon. This bill is responding to media hysteria rather than common sense public health 
concerns. The pharmaceutical companies that manufacture vaccines have 100% immunity from any 
injuries or deaths that occur due to their vaccines. I do not feel comfortable with liability free products 
or health professionals who gain profit from them. Parental choice is absolutely necessary in such a 
situation.  
 
If this bill passes, I will have no other choice than to pull my children from their schools and begin 
homeschooling them. I will under no circumstances vaccinate them. Please DO NOT support this bill. 
Please maintain the integrity and respect for MEDICAL FREEDOM AND PARENTAL CHOICE IN OREGON by 
NOT SUPPORTING BILL 3063.  
 
Sincerely,  
Melissa Jackson, MEd, RDH 
Klamath Falls, OR 97527 
(503) 998-4935 
 


